
APPOINTMENT OF PRO VICE-CHANCELLOR FOR  

KWAME NKRUMAH UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND  

TECHNOLOGY, KUMASI 

 

The Council of the Kwame Nkrumah University of Science and Technology, Kumasi at its 

195th meeting held on Monday, January 22, 2007 and in exercise of the powers vested in it by 

the University Statutes has appointed Professor William Otoo Ellis, Head, Department of 

Biochemistry and Biotechnology, College of Science as Pro Vice-Chancellor of the  

University for a two-year term.  

 

The appointment takes effect from January 01, 2007 and ends on December 31,2008.  

 
 

Kobby Yebo-Okrah MCIPR  

(REGISTRAR/SECRETARY TO COUNCIL)  

January, 2007  

 


